
I live in Senate District 22.  I strongly oppose referral of the NPV question (SB 1512) to the voters.  Bills 
supporting the NPCV have passed the House 4 times, and never received a proper hearing or vote in the 
state Senate, thanks to Senator Courtney.  I understand that last full session, the pro-NPV side had the 
votes to pass the bill out of the Senate, but at the 11th hour, Senator Burdick and President Courtney 
held the bill captive in committee.  WHY? 
 
I want my vote to count.  It is past time for this measure to be passed by the state legislature.  Public 
support is there, folks.  I don't want the Koch brothers and other outside money to influence what 
happens with this measure in Oregon. 
 
Sylvia Loftus 
3120 Granada Way South 
Salem, OR 97302 
 


